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Joe Letke

From: Joe Letke
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 11:46 AM
To: elizabeth.dukes.4@spaceforce.mil
Subject: S Powers Blvd CMRS Tower Variance of Use VA242

Good morning, 
 
On April 2, 2024, I sent Peterson SFB  a agency review request for a variance of use land use application. 
The variance of use would permit for a temporary T-mobile commercial tower at the northeast 
intersection of S. Powers and Fontaine Blvd. 
https://property.spatialest.com/co/elpaso/#/property/5500000015 
 
As of today June 24, 2024, we have not received comments. I am reaching out to double check if Peterson 
SFB would like to comment on this land use application request before this item goes to Planning 
Commission July 18th and final approval by the Board of County Commissioners August 8th.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 

 

Joe Letke  
Planner II 
Planning & Community Development  
El Paso County, Colorado  
719.520.7964 (Office)  
Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:00 am- 5:30 pm  
https://planningdevelopment.elpasoco.com/  

 
 


